
Dear Mr. Rhoades, 

This is an email in opposition of SB 941.  I have exactly 25 minutes to get this emailed...as 
believe it or not, some of us work for a living.   
 
I am absolutely furious at the total disregard for due process of the Oregon legislators have 
shown once again by shoving through SB 941 will make criminals out of once law abiding 
citizens.  The ONLY day of opposition or protest allowed was pouring down rain and 
wind...horrible weather.  1 day of public comment is not NEARLY enough.  And there has 
indeed been much opposition to this on record. 
 
This law does nothing to address the issue at hand...it is yet another feel good law and attack on 
liberty!  Why don't we simply start by putting pressure on the DA's to enforce the laws already 
on the books?  If you don't believe me this is not being done, perhaps you will Law 
Enforcement.  It is on record already that several county Sheriff's have testified to the 
ridiculousness of this bill and why.  Yet not one of their concerns has been addressed.  Obvious 
signs yet again that the Oregon Legislation intends on passing this in spite of how passionate it's 
citizens are against it. 
 
What's more, this is soon to be followed with SB-945 "lock up your guns" bill...which is yet 
another attempt to "one up" state of Washington and even more ridiculousness than SB-
941.   Stop it!  Politicians aren't happy with merely hosing up our Country, Constitution, and 
economy, now they have show how "trendy they are" and go after our God given right to defend 
ourselves.  This is pure foolishness. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Lawrence Ballard 
Sherwood, OR    
 


